
OSAGE MUNICIPAL UTILITIES

Q U A R T E R L Y  N E W S L E T T E R

Osage Municipal Utilities is proud to sponsor Project Share, an
energy assistance initiative designed to aid families experiencing
emergencies or financial hardships in paying their utility bills.
With your support, we can significantly impact the lives of those
in need within our community.

Whether you opt for a one-time donation or a recurring monthly
contribution, every dollar will directly assist families in Osage. All
donations are tax-deductible. To make a donation, please select
the amount you wish to contribute and contact OMU at (641)
832-3731 or visit our office. We sincerely appreciate your past
contributions and thank you for being a champion of our
community.

As seasons change, it can be challenging to predict your
monthly utility bill. To help you manage your budget effectively,
OMU offers flexible payment options. One of these is Budget
Billing, which evens out those fluctuations. While this is not a
discount program and does not provide lower rates, it allows for
a consistent bill.

To calculate your monthly payment, OMU takes your electric
and gas usage from the past 12 months and divides it into 12
equal payments. This fixed amount is payable each month,
regardless of your actual consumption. Please note that certain
charges cannot be included in the budgeted amount and will be
due in addition to your standard budget billing. Water and
sewer bills are also excluded from budget billing as they are
billed based on consumption.

Your account will be reviewed within in your anniversary month
to adjust your budget amount to better reflect your usage. OMU
also tracks your budget balance, which indicates the difference
between your charges and your actual energy usage. This
balance, whether a charge or a credit, can be found on the back
of your bill. If you wish to modify your budget amounts, please
reach out to the OMU office.

For the most accurate budget billing amount, OMU suggests
that customers have a 12-month usage history before enrolling
in this service. You have the option to discontinue budget billing
at any time; any remaining balance will be added to your next
bill in the total amount due. Certain OMU programs may not
qualify for budget billing, and you must have no outstanding
balances to be eligible. For additional information or to check
your eligibility, please contact Customer Service at (641) 832-
3731.

The National Do Not Call Registry was established to reduce unwanted sales calls.
Registration for your home and/or cell phone is free and will never expire. By
enrolling in the National Do Not Call Registry, you can significantly minimize the
number of unwanted calls you receive. However, please note that it won't block all
calls or prevent scammers from making illegal calls.

To register your phone, visit DoNotCall.gov or call 1-888-382-1222. Your number
should be listed on the Registry by the following day, though it may take up to 31
days for unwanted calls to cease.

If you continue to receive unwanted calls after being on the Registry for 31 days,
report them to the FCC. You can do this by calling the number above or by visiting
their website.
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ISSUE NO. 1

OMU Offices will be closed on Friday,
April  18th for Good Friday



ATTENTION TRAVELERS
Are you planning a vacation or trip? If you
will be away for an extended period, please
call our office and provide a forwarding
address. Without this information, your
utility bill may be returned to us labeled
“temporarily away.” Not receiving a utility
bill does not exempt you from incurring a
penalty if the payment is not made by the
due date. Your cooperation can help
prevent this situation.

Nan Jakobson became a member of
the OMU Board of Trustees in 2013,
where she served as an engaged
and committed Board member. In
December 2024, Nan chose not to
continue for an additional term on
the Board. We are grateful for her
contributions to OMU and the
Osage community. Thank you, Nan.

At the January 27, 2025, City Council meeting,
Mayor Steve Cooper recommended and the
Council approved Jordan Bielefeld to fill the

vacant seat on our Board of Trustees.  
Jordan has had many years of experience in the

wind industry.  We are very excited to have Jordan
be part of the OMU Board.

CALL BEFORE YOU DIG

Iowa requires that all utility location requests for
underground facilities go through the Iowa One Call
Service.  Their toll-free number to call is (800) 292-8989
or simply call 811.  You can also use reference their
website:  www.iowaonecall.com.

Iowa One Call must be notified anytime excavation or
digging is expected to exceed 12 inches in depth.  Normal
farming and gardening activities are excluded from this
requirement.  Iowa One Call asks that 48 hours' notice be
given (excluding weekends and holidays) before
excavating begins.

Customers should be ready to provide the following
information:

Specific location of digging site
Type and extent of work 
Caller’s name
Name of company doing work

All underground utilities are either marked with a colored
flag or colored paint.  The location of each existing
underground utility is identified by a specific color.  Those
colors are listed above.






